
This is to inform all the Retired Staff Members and the Family of the
Deceased Staff Members of Erstwhile Prathama Bank and Erstwhile
Sarva U P Gramin Bank that the Amount of Bank’s Contribution in PF A/C
is to be deposited latest up to 18.05.2019 and 20.05.2019 respectively.

All concerned please note that for continuation of the Membership of the
Pension Scheme 2018 the required amount must be refunded by all the
Retired Staff Members and the Family of the Deceased Staff Members before
the last date i.e. 18.05.2019 in case of Erstwhile Prathama Bank and
20.05.2019 in case of Erstwhile Sarva U P Gramin Bank.

For any Query please contact the concern Regional Office or the Head Office,
Moradabad.

General Manager


